
Richmond Street Bridge Preservation 
Project – Public Information Meeting
What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is hosting an in-person Public 
Information Meeting on the Richmond Street Bridge Preservation Project. The project team will provide 
an overview of the project, including the construction schedule and traffic impacts. The meeting will 
feature a presentation after which attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide 
comments about the project. 

How will this affect you? 
MassDOT is performing preservation work on the Richmond Street Bridge over State Route 1A 
Northbound in the North End neighborhood of Boston. The project is anticipated to begin in April 2025 
and be substantially completed in July 2025. Construction will be completed in phases, and will require 
vehicular detours and parking restrictions on Richmond Street between North Street and Fulton Street. 
Local access will be maintained for abutters at all times.

When
Wednesday, March 12, 2025
6:00 PM

Where
Nazzaro Community Center
30 N Bennet St 
Boston, MA 02113

Visit www.mass.gov/richmond-street-bridge-preservation-project for more 
information or to view a recording of the presentation if you are unable to attend the 
meeting.

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed Daniel.Fielding@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief 
Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: BRIDGE PRESERVATION 
PROJECTS, PROJECT FILE NO. 613460
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